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SUN

MULTI-PURPOSE ALGAECIDE

LIQUID ALGAECIDE

GUARANTEE:
Alkyl (50% C14, 40% C12, 10% C16)

Dimethyl Benzyl Ammonium Chlorides    10%

DOMESTIC

REGISTRATION NO. 24539

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS: 1 LITRE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

ITEM NO. 20205

Manufactured By:
AQUA CLEAR INDUSTRIES, INC.

PO Box 5430
Albany, NY

12205

Each marking represents 50 mL

CONTROLS/DESTROYS ALGAE IN SWIMMING POOL WATER

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

For best results, pool should be free of algae before adding 
SUN (R) Multi-Purpose Algaecide.  Allow the filter to run for at
least six (6) hours after adding algaecide.  During this period,
swimmers should not be allowed in the water.  Add Multi-Purpose
Algaecide directly to pool around the entire inside perimeter of
pool.



Initial dosage for pool water having no visible algae is 200 mL
of Sun Multi-Purpose Algaecide per 10,000 L of pool water.

Weekly maintenance dosage is 100 mL of Sun Multi-Purpose
Algaecide per 10,000 L of pool water.

For pool water having visible algae, superchlorinate following
label instructions of superchlorination product employed and wait
at least 24 hours before adding weekly maintenance dosage.

For visible algae, when superchlorination is not employed, add
500 mL of Sun Multi-Purpose Algaecide per 10,000 L of pool water.

PRECAUTIONS

Keep out of reach of children.  Harmful if swallowed.  Do not mix
with any other chemical.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes. 
Rinse container thoroughly before discarding.  Do not reuse.

For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product and
cleanup of spills, contact your municipality, your provincial
Ministry of Environment or the regional office of Environment
Canada.

FIRST AID

If splashed in eyes or on skin, flush thoroughly with water for
15 minutes.  For eye contact, get medical attention.  If
swallowed, drink 2 or 3 glasses of milk or water.  Call a
physician or poison control centre immediately.

MEMBER 
NATIONAL SPA & POOL INSTITUTE

SUN (R) is a registered trademark of Aqua Clear Industries, Inc.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this



service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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